
 

  ​Buckeye Central Baseball   
 

BUCKEYE CENTRAL YOUTH BASEBALL CLINIC FOR GRADES 4-6 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Hello! My name is Chad Jensen and I am the head baseball coach at Buckeye Central High School. My 
coaching staff and I will be conducting a baseball clinic for boys and girls in grades 4-6 on ​Saturday​, 
March 2 and Saturday, March 9 from 11:00-12:30 ​in the Buckeye Central High School gyms. We are 
excited about the young talented athletes that are available in the Buckeye Central communities.  Have your 
children get a jump on the baseball season and allow them to join us!  Each participant will learn valuable 
baseball fundamentals, participate in contests, and have the opportunity to earn prizes. All young athletes 
will be given a t-shirt.  The cost of the ​two day clinic​ is $20 per child. Each player should bring glove, bat 
(optional, however, if you have one you should bring it), and tennis shoes.  
 
Please enter at the auxiliary gym entrance and please note only WATER is allowed in this facility​. 
 
You must pre-register your son or daughter by THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 28.  
 
To pre-register your son or daughter, please sign waiver and release form, include payment, and mail to: 
 
Chad Jensen 
Head Baseball Coach 
Buckeye Central High School 
938 S. Kibler St. 
New Washington, OH 44854 
 
Forms and checks can also be turned in to the Buckeye Central High School office. 
 
You can also pre-register by contacting Chad Jensen at Buckeye Central High School ​(419) 492-2266 
extension 1111​, at home ​(419) 544-6022 (call or text),​ or e-mail him at ​cjensen@bcbucks.org​.  ​If you 
pre-register by phone or email, payment can be made on March 2.  Waivers can be scanned and emailed. 
 
All forms and additional information is available at our website ​www.buckeyecentralbaseball.com​ under 
the youth clinic tab.   All participants must turn in a waiver along with their payment.  You can also get 
additional information by following us on Twitter @bcbucksbaseball or Facebook/Buckeye Central 
Baseball 
 
Checks can be made out to ​Buckeye Central Athletic Boosters​.  Please put ​baseball​ in the memo. If you 
have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the above numbers or e-mail address. I am looking 
forward to seeing you and your children!  
 
Thank you for your support! 
 
 
 
Chad Jensen 
Head Baseball Coach 
Buckeye Central High School 
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